
CENTRAL TENDERS BOARD 

EXTENSION NOTICE 

 

Provision of Security Services at the St. Jude’s School for Girls for the Office of 

the Prime Minister, Gender and Child Affairs for a period of  

Three (3) Years 
 

Prospective Tenderers are advised that the closing date for the receipt of tenders for 

the above mentioned project has been further extended from Thursday May 7th, 2020 

to 1:00 p.m. (Local Time) on THURSDAY MAY 28th, 2020. 

 

Tenderers are reminded that the dimensions of the slot in the Tenders Box are 

37.5cm. x 5.5cm. 

 

Late tenders will NOT be accepted under any circumstances. 

 

        

    
Koriesha Emamali 

         Chairman   

                    Central Tenders Board 

                                                                                                             

 

 
CTB: 30/2/86 

April 27, 2020   

 


